September 8,

Docket No. 30-4399

Department of Energy Chicago
Operations Office
| ATTN: Dr. Carleton Bingham
Director
New Brunswick Laboratory, D-350
9800 South Cass Avenue
Argonne, IL

Gent lemen:

Thank you kindly for your letter, dated August 12, 1982, and for your
assistance in providing for temporary storage of sealed sources with
radiographic exposure devices removed by the NEC on July 30, 1982,

from Midstate Testing Laboratory, Inc. We also appreciate the efforts
of your staff in preparing the sources and exposure devices for shipment
from the New Brunswick Laboratory on August 10, 1982, to Technical
Operations in Burlington, Massachusetts.

We especially appreciate the fact that voar help was generously given
on short notice.

Sincerely,

$0riginal Signed by C.E. Norelius"

James G. Keppler
| Regional Administrator

cc w/ltr dtd 8/12/82:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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